
16/04/2019 

MR Shane Humphreys 
5 / 15 - 21 Daintrey Street ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
shaneh163@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Hi there,

I just wanted to add my message of support for they Skywood bouldering gym.
I am currently living in Fairlight, and will be moving together with my girlfriend in July to a new 
apartment. We have been looking around Manly, Freshwater, Dee Why etc. to find our perfect 
place on the Northern Beaches. Upon hearing about the bouldering gym being constructed, 
and being keen climbers (my other half is the Australian climbing team physio), we ultimately 
have decided that Freshwater is where we would move to. 
We did notice when looking around Freshwater that numerous businesses have either closed 
down, or are relocating to Manly, and I think that the opening of the proposed climbing facility 
would really benefit the area, bringing with it new attention from the burgeoning Sydney 
climbing scene. 
I have heard rumors that the project is being opposed, which is disappointing to hear - as such 
I wanted to voice my support for it. Whether or not this project goes ahead is very likely to sway 
our initial decision on whether we move to Freshwater or not, so I am very hopeful that it can 
go ahead. 

Happy to receive further correspondence, I look forward to hearing back in relation to this 
project.

cheers,

Shane 

Sent: 16/04/2019 12:26:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


